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Pricing Engine Correction 

Pricing Engine billing no longer depends on defined strength units 

Previously, when unit strengths were not set up in the IV Additive file, the Pricing Engine calculated the 

wrong billing amount. The correct billing amount now calculates regardless of unit strength setup.  

Required action: If there is no additive strength set up in the OpenVista Drug file, add a custom strength 

in the pricing rule configuration for that drug. The associated strength units for this custom strength come 

from the IV Additive file. Test the Pricing Engine using drugs without a defined strength in the Pricing 

Engine Configurator and no strength units defined in the IV Additive file, e.g., azacitidine. The correct 

billing amount will be sent in FT1.10. 

Related artifact: 20878 

 


